
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/7/2011 4:07:24 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Scott

Murtinshaw (sgm@cpuc.ca.gov) (sgm@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Northstar

Scott - just got a panicked call from Steve Larson over Northstar. I told him I hadn't 
heard there were any problems - in fact, given the transmission adder, things should 
be better for the contract. I suspected that the Withdrawal is a result of the fact that it 
needs to be written for approval instead of rejection. If my recollection is correct, can 
you let me know ? Thanks.

SB GT&S 0318254

mailto:sgm@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:sgm@cpuc.ca.gov

